深圳市医学会

PRESIDIUM
OF THE NATIONAL ACADEMY OF SCIENCES OF UKRAINE

Dear members of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine!

In connection with the elections of the President of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine, I would like to express my support for the candidacy of Academician of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine Professor Anatoly Zagorodny, Vice President of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine.

Professional activities of Prof. Anatoly Zagorodny are well known both in Ukraine and China.

We highly appreciate the efforts of the Professor A. Zagorodny aimed at establishment, supporting and developing the China-Ukraine Joint Research Project for Biological Welding.

I hope that the election of Professor Anatoly as President of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine will contribute to the further development of the Academy and Chinese-Ukrainian scientific relations.

Sincerely,

Prof. Zhiming Cai

President of Shenzhen Medical Association
Head of the Department of Peking University Shenzhen Hospital

Honorary Doctor of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine